
   

    

 
DISCLAIMER: The subject matter of this announcement is provided for informational purposes only. Any and 
all data is obtained from internal and external sources believed to be true and accurate at the time of 
publication. Forward-looking statements derived from such data should not be taken as guarantees of future 
performance, nor should they be relied upon as fact. KWE is not responsible or liable for any inaccurate 
information contained herein, and under no obligation to update forward looking statements except as 
required by applicable security laws. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Israel have announced a 48-hour state of emergency and have declared war. As of October 9th, 

Europe, US, and Asia based carriers to and from Israel have suspended flights. The Israel Airports 

Authority has announced Tel Aviv and Ramon airport are to remain open. However, due to the 

uncertain developments, KWE may not be able to accept cargo to and from Israel.  

 

The situation is being closely monitored by KWE to mitigate the impact on scheduling. Please 

refer to this page for further developments. For any further updates please contact your local 

sales representative. 


